From: Judith Jones I

Sent: Monday, 8 January 2024 2:41 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories: -

Tasmanian Planning Commission
GPO Box 1691
Hobart 7001

Dear TPC,

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

| am a mother of two daughters, both struggling with the cost of living ie: exhorbitant Mortgage rates and
unemployment due to setbacks during Covid lockdowns and | am buggered if | can see any benefit to them or the MANY
... MANY others in their situation, in view of the price ALL Tasmanians will have to pay for this piece of blackmail, when
we have perfectly good venues for football already.

| have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart.

| would like to re-iterate ALL of the points raised by Our Place-Hobart.

Yours faithfully,

Judith Jones





